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 Can-Wah Lai OBJ2015/2772/P 01/06/2015  17:16:37 I wish to object to this application on the same grounds given regarding the so-called 'temporary' 

extension of use of said building which is due to end circa August 2015 as a community 

school/library/taxi rank. The proprietors are still clearly allowing users of the building to use the rear 

entrance of the building as their main thoroughfare despite them claiming otherwise. The number of 

cars that park on the side road is still posing issues regarding parking availability and will only increase 

if the opening hours of the premises are extended during late evening especially for actual residents. I 

am already not happy at having to come home from work asnd fine my own entrance has been blocked 

by cars/taxis belonging to 78. This is despite my bringing it to their attention on several occasions with 

the excuse given that it's not in anyone's way and we used to run the cafe next door as part of my 

building 76! It is also the additional noise issue of extended hours as a lot of the children and adults 

congregate outside the front entrance and talk loudly and run around directly underneath my flat. So I 

very rarely open my front windows due to the noise generated by next door (76). My evenings will only 

be blighted more by the proposed extended hours.
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